ies Ak + Immanuel - St. Joseph’s Hospital

" 325 Garden Boulevard * P.O. Box 8673 ® Markato, MN 560028673 ¢ (507) 6254031

January 24, 1991

A. Bert Davie = Regional Administrator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission = Region III
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

License # 22~17557-01
Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter is in response to a telephone cal' from your office Tuesday,
January 23 regarding a letter from me dated November B, 1990 requesting
more information regarding 10 CFR 30.5 requiring some licensees with
quantities of licensed material to submit financial assurance for
decommissioning. To confirm the information I gave your agent by
telephone, lmmanuel=St. Joseph's Hospital has installed a linear
accelerator and plans in the next few months to have the Cobalt therapy
unit convered under license #22-17557-01 removed. This letter, however,
is not notification to vour office of that removal at this time.

[ would like to thank you for the telephone call. I found your agent and
her information to be most helpful.

Sincerely,
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Tom Carlson

Radiology Department Manager
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